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May 12t 2022
Dear parents, caregivers, and whanau

After a disruptive start to 2022 we can now focus on the year ahead and important events like Open Nights
and School in Action days.

I know that for many of you, important decisions about your child’s intermediate years must be made over
the next couple of months.

On Thursday July 7t" we will be holding an Open Evening here in our school hall, 7pm to 8.30pm. Students
and families are all welcome to attend this.

In the first week of next term, on Tuesday July 26th we will open our school for a “School in Action”
morning 9 — 10.30am. This is an opportunity to see our school working as it does each day.

All enrolments for 2023 should be made online by August 315 2022. www.newlandsint.school.nz

The Board of Trustees will determine how many out-of-zone places we will have for 2023 after September
1st. Please check our website for this announcement but we will also share this information with our local
schools and place a notice in the local newspaper.

On Friday November 11 students who are enrolled or planning on attending our school in 2023 are
invited to take part in our Orientation Morning. All students are collected from their schools by bus for this
morning.

If in the meantime you have any questions or would like more about our school, please contact a member
of the schools’ leadership team.

Lena Meinders (DP) — lena.m@newlandsint.school.nz

Simon McAtamney (DP) — simon.m@newlandsint.school.nz

Rhiannon Cameron (SENCO) — rhiannon.c@newlandsint.school.nz

Louise Moncrieff (AP) — louise.m@newlandsint.school.nz

The school’s phone number is 04 4788195.
I look forward to meeting you and your children in the coming weeks.
Kind regards

Opls. o

Angela Lowe
Principal



